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The Learning Disability Partnership 
Board  
 
The Learning Disability Partnership Board 
agrees and checks how changes and 
improvements around policies and services 
affect people with learning disabilities in 
Kent. 
 
You can find out more 
https://www.kentldpb.org.uk/index.php  
 
 

 The Partnership Board has been doing its 
work for a long time. 
 
The Board members have decided they 
want to look at how the Board works to 
check it is up to date and can make a 
difference for people in Kent. 
 
 

 

Learning Disability England are working 
with people, groups, and organisations to 
agree how the Partnership Board could 
work in the future. 

 

Kent Partnership Board  

Checking how the Board works now and in the future 
How to get involved 

https://www.kentldpb.org.uk/index.php
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 The plan is to make sure the Partnership 
Board can make a difference in the future.  
 
This includes looking at how the Board 
works now, what is good, what could be 
better and how the Board fits into the bigger 
picture of what else is happening in Kent. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
We would like to invite you to 
have your say. You can do this 
in several ways: 
 
 
 
 

  
Run a session with your local group using 
the pack we have made to support this. Get 
in touch with Henry from Learning Disability 
England to ask for a copy – 
henry.wright@ldengland.org.uk  
 

OR 
 

 

 

 
Come to an open meeting we are holding 
on December 6th from 10am till 1pm. 
  
Get in touch with Henry to book a place - 
henry.wright@ldengland.org.uk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OR 
 

mailto:henry.wright@ldengland.org.uk
mailto:henry.wright@ldengland.org.uk
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Complete an online survey -  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PNZ5S9
L  
 

 

 

 

 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please 
get in touch with Henry - 
henry.wright@ldengland.org.uk 
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